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Reviews of candidates who are members of Graduate Interdisciplinary Programs (GIDPS) or involved 
with other interdisciplinary programs should follow the Guidelines of Acknowledgment and Evaluation 
of Faculty Participation in Graduate Interdisciplinary Programs and other Interdisciplinary Units 
(Appendix C). Candidates may also choose to discuss their GIDPs or other interdisciplinary 
participation in their Candidate Statements. 

Evaluation(s) of Candidate’s Contributions to GIDPs and Other Interdisciplinary Programs 
A written evaluation of candidate should be made by the chairperson of the relevant GIDP or 
interdisciplinary program and provided to departmental committee for inclusion in the dossier. 

Additional information (if appropriate) may also be provided by the chairperson of the relevant 
GIDP or other interdisciplinary program to the departmental promotion and tenure committee 
for inclusion in the dossier.  

Prepared by the Chairperson of the relevant GIDP or Interdisciplinary Initiative 

REMINDER – If documents are added in Section 8A, the candidate is required to complete Section 8. 

https://facultyaffairs.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/2024-02/2024-25_Appendix%20C_CT_CSP_PT_GIDP%20Interdisciplinary%20Activities.pdf

